Ma¥elr 6, 1273

Mr. Avedis Bournazian

417 Sycamore Avenue

Merion, Pennsylwvania 192066
Dear Mr. Bournazian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
five hundred ($500.00) dollars made to the Armenian Diocaese
in memory of your late wife,

We will be pleased to add it to your previous gift
of five hundred ($500.00) dollars as part of our Diocesan
Endowment Fund.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian

Executive Director
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